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ABOUT CANYON LAKE PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION:
The Canyon Lake Property Owners Association (“Canyon Lake POA”), incorporated in 1968, as a California 
not for profit corporation, is responsible for the operation and maintenance of the common areas within 
Canyon Lake. The purpose of the Canyon Lake POA is to promote the recreation, benefit, and enjoyment 
of the homeowners within the community. The Canyon Lake POA’s mission is to support the Canyon Lake 
community with exceptional services and solutions, which make this a premier place in which to live and work.

FIESTA DAY EVENT UPDATE
 
The Canyon Lake POA Board of Directors and Management have made the difficult decision to cancel the 
community’s 47th annual Fiesta Day scheduled for Saturday, May 23, 2020. This decision was made due to 
the current COVID-19 pandemic and the State, County, and City orders against permitting any gathering of 
people. Based on Governor Gavin Newsom’s statement at a recent press conference “The prospect of mass 
gatherings is negligible at best until we get to herd immunity and we get a vaccine,” mass gatherings are not 
likely to be allowed for the foreseeable future.

This event will be postponed until next year. The Canyon Lake POA staff is processing refund checks for  
vendors and sponsors who have already submitted payments. Any payments received after March 16 were 
not deposited and were returned. Vendors and sponsors who do not receive a refund check by May 31 
should contact the Activities department at activities@canyonlakepoa.com. 

“We are very disappointed to not have Fiesta Day this year, we know how much it means to the community. 
However, with the continued impacts of COVID-19, postponing this event is the right thing to do” says 
Assistant General Manager Lynn Jensen. 

The Canyon Lake POA will continue to heed advice from the State, County, and City regarding how to move 
forward. We will begin hosting and planning future events once it has been deemed safe to do so. In the 
meantime, we ask that all residents continue to adhere to all public health guidelines so that we can all 
return to normal soon. 

For more information about events and amemnites that have been affected due to the COVID-19 pandmeic, 
visit www.canyonlakepoa.com/covid-19.
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